
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

, July 8th 1937-À.XV.MONTREAL%

R. CONSOLATO D’I TALI A

5

Dear Sir;

On February the 24th 1937 the principal of this University 

had the courtesy to inform me that , in reference with my letter of 

February 17th, the McGill University had taken into consideration 

my suggestion in regard to the possibility of establishing a Chair 

of Italian at the University, and that should be pleased to obtain 

a concrete proposal in regard.

I am now in a position to say that the Italian Government 

would be willing to send a professor of universitary degree whose 

name should be previously submitted to the University for the appro- 

bat ion.

I wish that such a proposition should meet the favour of 

this University, and personally for the deep and sincere friendship 

that I have for this Country, I am sure that our parley will have a 

good conclusion.

In that case, I would like to know what conditions will

Dr. W.H. Brittain
Principal of the McGill University 
Sherbrooke street West,

MONTREAL.


